
 

 

August 13, 2019 

 

Department of Alcohol Beverage Control 

Attn: Ashliegh Haglund 

3220 S. Higuera Street. Suite 223 

San Luis Obispo, Ca 93401 

 

 

RE:  Public Convenience or Necessity Determination for Taste of Santa Rita Hills 

2923 Grand Ave., Ste. B, Los Olivos, CA  93441 

Board of Supervisors Hearing of August 13, 2019 

 

 

Dear Ms. Haglund, 

 

This letter is to advise the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control that the Board of 

Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara has determined that public convenience would be 

served by the issuance of a Type-42 “On-Sale Beer and Wine for Public Premises” license for 

the Taste of Santa Rita Hills storefront, located at 2923 Grand Avenue, Suite B, in Los Olivos. 

 

This determination is based on the convenience of providing a tasting room which represents 

approximately 20 local wine producers in a central location for residents and tourists of the Santa 

Ynez Valley.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

STEVE LAVAGNINO 

Chair 

Board of Supervisors 

County of Santa Barbara 

 

 

 

cc: Jeni and Antonio Moretti, P.O. Box 74, Los Alamos, CA  93440  

STEVE LAVAGNINO 
Fifth District, Chair 
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First District 

 

GREGG HART 
Second District 

 

JOAN HARTMANN 
Third District 

 

PETER ADAM 
Fourth District 
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